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THE ROTARY CLUB of CAMPBELLTOWN (SA) Inc.

Club NEWSLETTER Date Monday 19 Oct 2020-Mtg 2516 
Postal Address PO Box 438   Campbelltown SA 5074 

Secretary: 0419 851753 (Susan Harris) rcc9520secretary@gmail.com 

Club Email: campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au  Web: www.campbelltown.Rotaryclub.org.au 

Shed contact numbers:  Arrange Pickups: 8337 3377;  

Bulletin Editor: Bruce Barnes – Phone 0407 724 699, email for Bulletin correspondence only: editor20rcc@gmail.com  

  Rotary International President: Holger Knaack         District Governor 9510:    David Jones    

 Board of Directors:- 2020-2021 

PRESIDENT  Vince Belperio  

VICE PRESIDENT   Elizabeth Gagliardi 

PRESIDENT ELECT Stephany Martin  

IMM PAST PRESIDENT Benny Bosman 

SECRETARY  Susan Harris 

TREASURER  Jane Gascoigne  

COMMUNITY SERVICE Amanda Thomas 

FELLOWSHIP  Frank Orlando 

FUNDRAISING  Jim Silvestri 

INTERNATIONAL               Netty Heinrich 

MEMBERSHIP  Margaret Northcote  

YOUTH                    Nikki Rowe 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE Jeff Blanco 

  Special Projects 

Art Show Convenor: Michael McCabe 

Shed Convenor:  Benny Bosman 

CROE:   Mal Hansen 

Mayoral Ball                          TBA 

Car  Show                             Jeff Blanco        

Club Service Officers:-   2020-2021   

Director Club Service           Stephany Martin 

Almoner:  Denise Dinham  8337 8096 or denise.dinham@gmail.com 

Sergeant:  Brad Silby 0418 833 286 or adeltoys@bigpond.net.au 

Attendance: Reg Bennett Wk 8336 7788 or Mb/txt 0407 970 290     

                                          or email ;  garget54@gmail.com 

Attendance (Deputy) : Bruce Davis : H 8336 4126 M 0437 130 469 

                                          or email: davis273@bigpond.com        

Historian:  Peter Rumbelow 

Property:   Bill Allan 

Public Officer:  Jeff Neale 

Public Relations:  Paul Trotta 

Program:   Hiep Nguyen 

Photographer:  Enzo Piperone 

Bulletin:  Bruce Barnes 0407 724 699 / editor20rcc@gmail.com 

Auditor:   Dean Crook 

Risk Management:  Michael Mc Cabe 

Rotary Information Benny Bosman 

Social Media:  TBA  

Sound   Jeff Blanco / Vince Belperio 

Webmaster/Database: TBA 

Roster:     David Munro   0418 845 644 

 

             

 

               DATE 

2020 

 

 

 

Mon 26th   

October 2020 

 

San Giorgio Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 2nd    

November 2020 

 

San Giorgio Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 9th     

November 2020 

 

San Giorgio Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 9th     

November 2020 

 

San Giorgio Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

Speaker Norman Schueler 

OAM 

 Gabrielle Todd Amanda Sparks 

 

Program 

 

SAMEAC 

 

 

Committee Meetings 

 

Parkinson’s Disease 

(Car racing) 

Chair Hiep Nguyen Pres Vince 

Belperio 

Margaret Beare Denise Dinham 

Plaques & 

Fellowship 

Don Marcoionni Hans Graf Kevin O’Neill  

Cashier 1 Ralph Holmes Veronica Dottore Bill Allan  

Cashier 2 Margaret Beare Brett Coombs Tony Lagozzino  

Steward 1 Tony Eddowes Babu Kanagasabai John Russo  

Steward 2 

 

Frank Augello Michael McCabe Gail Casey  

Raffle Damien Leach Ruth Graf Liz Gardner  

TIME 6:00 for 6:30 pm 6:00 for 6:30 pm 6:00 for 6:30 pm 6:00 for 6:30 pm 

file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/181029-2249-Enfield%20Cemetery/rcc9520secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
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If you are unable to perform your duties, please arrange a SUBSTITUTE and advise your replacement to 

David Munro.   IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED TO START YOUR DUTIES PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN 

TO DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE. For Zoom requests please contact Bruce Barnes. 

 
 Meetings are held as per the Roster above. Partners are always welcome. Please note your known dates of your absence either in the 

black attendance book near the cashier on meeting night or otherwise contact/text asap  the Attendance Officer ( See Above)  regards 

any queries, apologies, if a “non-eater” or if bringing a guest, partner so as to assist with catering etc. Please understand that it is vitally 

important that we provide the Venue with accurate numbers for meals so that the cost of meals can be kept to a minimum. If you fail to 

put in an apology the Board will unfortunately fine you the cost of the meal to recoup costs.         Eaters $25 non eaters $5 

 

 After the invocation & Royal Toast by Sgt Brad, President Vince welcomed visitors, guests , members,  

& those on Zoom . 
A special welcome to guest speaker Michael Rossi and Club guests Sam Zullo, Eddie & Simon 

Gagliardi, Rangesh & Margesh Shah, Nathan Leach, Arthar & Firaz Yaghove. 

o The Hawker Muster is set for Sat Oct 31. It is good to see a lot of members attending this and 

helping out on the day . As we have the shed sale on the same day we will need more hands on 

deck to assist there as well. 

  Secretary Susan’s announcements 
o Thank you  to Elizabeth Gagliardi for acting as Secretary last week. 

o Thank you Jane Gascoigne who has done a wonderful job  for getting the annual report together 

amongst all the other things she does for the Club. Thank you Jane (  a round of applause) 

o Raffle Books for the Rotary Polio Ute Raffle are available for collection, with the deadline for sale 

of tickets and return of the book stubs being the 18 Dec. 

STOP PRESS  : SALE OF ROTARY POLIO UTE RAFFLE TICKETS ON HOLD TILL 

FURTHER NOTICE  

o Reminder the Polio Plus film night  to be held at 5pm Sat 31 Oct at the Regal Theatre 275 

Kensington Rd , Kensington- Tickets $15 . Tickets can be obtained by contacting D9510 

Foundation Committee Chair Marie-louise Lees by email: FoundationChair@Rotary9510.org or 

by Phone 0408 134 363   

 

 Past President  Benny announced the following:- 

o To reiterate what Susan has already touched on “ Thank you very much to Jane Gascoigne and  

past secretary Ralph Holmes for getting the annual report out. Jane has spent X amount of 

hours getting it all together and it is available for everyone tonight. . Well done Jane and thank 

you very much. Also thank you to Jeff Neale and Paradise Motors for the printing 

o Thank you to Don Marcoionni for building some portable kerb ramps for the Rotary Paradise 

Motors Van at the Shed. That makes it so much easier for access with the van. 

o If you aren’t going to the Hawker Muster on Oct 31, we will need extra volunteers to help at 

the Shed Sale at Benjamin St Newton on the same day and the morning before for setup. 

Please mark your availability on the roster which will be passed around. 

 

 Community Director Amanda Thomas announced that she has drawn up a roster and a list of 

tasks for those who are going to the Hawker Muster on Oct 31.Please see her to register if 

not done already. 

 

 President Elect and Services Director Stephany Martin announced the following: 

o She has had orders for 65 Club T shirts. Thank you for the great response. Payments can be made at 

the Club from next week or online when invoices are emailed out. 

o Regarding the Roster, it is important that everyone share the load and be available to do their duty 

whenever possible. The Roster is needed for the following duties: - Cashiers, for attendance 

registration and collection of money; Fellowship & Plaques -a person to welcome members and 

guests and for handing out of name plaques to members and their partners; the Stewards who prepare 

Apologies to> 

Deadline<10am  
# Attendance Officer Reg Bennett- 8336 7788 (wk)  or 0407 970 290   preferably by text  

(Deputy Attendance Officer : Bruce Davis 8336 4126 ;0437 130 469 davis273@bigpond.com) 

After 10am  

Deadline 

After 10am on the day for unavoidable cancellations & to avoid Fine (=Meal cost)  

  Please notify the venue San Giorgio 8336 6600 so they are aware & also the attendance officer above.   

file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200713-2503-BtB-Alyssa%20Morran/davis273@bigpond.com
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the room for the meeting and finally the Raffle. There have been instances recently, where members 

have not been able to be on the roster at all. Whilst this can be a week to week type issue, I ask 

that members should simply not excuse themselves from the roster on a regular basis as this is 

not fair to others as everyone must do their bit wherever possible and share the load. 

If you are on the roster please try and arrive in good time or at least ¾ hr (5:45pm) before the 

start of the meeting so you can prepare.  

 For those not on the roster you are welcome to arrive early say 5:30pm but don’t expect to be able to 

pay until those on the roster and are ready to perform their duties.  The Club advertises the meetings to 

start at 6pm for 6:30pm as a half hour is considered a reasonable time to pay your money, collect your 

raffle tickets , get a drink from the bar/ have some fellowship  and find a seat. 

(Editor’s note: The Roster is organised so well thanks to David Munro who performs an incredible 

juggling act & behind the scenes job that can take at least an hour or two to compile every week and 

is certainly the most read /only section in the Club’s weekly newsletter.) 

o Steph spoke briefly about the planned SA conference to be held at Westminster School in lieu of the 

cancelled Victorian Bendigo Conference that was to be held in April 2021. Details TBA. 

o If any members or partners have any suggestions for guest speakers please let Stephany or program 

Officer Hiep Nguyen know.  

  

 Peter Rumbelow gave an update on the  Home Hosting planned for 13th November 2020  

Thanks to the hosts that have already registered though it would be 

great to have a few more  despite host nominations officially 

closing on the 15th October.Hosts registered todate are the 

Heinrichs,Orlando’s,Margaret Northcote,Margaret Beare,the 

Hansen’s,Gail Casey,Susan Harris,Amanda Thomas & Elizabeth 

Gagliardi.The deadline for guest registrations will be 2nd 

November so that we can advise who will be going where at the 

meeting on 9th November. 

 

Please return your host detail forms to Peter Rumbelow at peter@rumbelow.net, 6/46 Hill Street 

Campbelltown 5074 or hand them to him at a meeting on or before 15th October. 

We plan to allocate guests to hosts on a blind ballot system so it will be a great opportunity to get to 

know both new and old club members in a relaxed environment.  

 

 Brad Silby  announced there is a date confirmed for 

Rotary Youth Driver Awareness to be held at the ARC on 

Wednesday 17 March 2021 . He will be asking for support 

and  volunteers to help both in the preparation prior and on 

the day. 

 

 Attendance Officer Reg Bennett had the following annoucements 

o Thanked  Bruce Davis for acting as attendance officer last week while he was away. 

o Unless Notified Otherwise if you are attending a meeting you are assumed to be having a meal 

for catering purposes. If you do not wish to have a meal, or your guests , please let the attendance 

officer know beforehand so you wil be classified as a NON EATER(s) . You can do this on either  a 

permanent or casual basis as long as Reg knows before the meeting ( 10am deadline day of meeeting ) 

This is so  he can report to San Giorgio the correct numbers of people attending a meeting for  meal 

catering purposes which  ultimately equates back to the costs charged back to the Club .  If you turn 

up to the meeting on the night and decide spontaneously  not to  have a MEAL ( New Acronym ? 

SPON NON?) the attendance Officer , without any pre notice of your intention , would have 

considered you to be there for a meal and already , on the day ,notified the club as such . 

o This means the club has catered for you , there is one less meal ordered than expected, with other 

spontaneous   SPON NON’S   this can blow out the numbers further and the Club may be asked to pay 

the shortfall in numbers .   
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So please do not be a SPON NON on the night but let the attendance officer know before hand that 

you will be a NON EATER so he can keep his crystal ball numbers generator functioning as best as 

possible properly . Alternatively if you are unwell or decide on the day at short notice  that you will 

not be eating please contact San Giorgio /venue 

directly bfore 10am on the day of the meeting.  

o If you know you can’t attend a meeting in the 

future please note this in the attendance book , 

otherwise please notify the Attendance officer if you 

are an apology for the next meeting  with as much 

notice as possible and if it is at short notice and after 

10am on the day of the meeting please notify  the 

attendance officer and most importantly the Venue 

directly on 8336 6600 so that catering numbers can 

be updated and the Club not charged for a NO 

SHOW. 
 

 

 

 Bruce Barnes announced that he had received the following email from past  member  Sam 

Michelle  :  

Thanks mate, you are too kind keeping me updated. 

I am in the United Arab Emirates, and do enjoy reading your newsletter and keeping myself informed of 

the RCCs movements. 

Kind Regards, 

Sam   

It was great to hear from Sam and we may here more of his travels in the future. I wished him well on 

behalf of the Club. 

 

 Chair Elizabeth Gagliardi introduced guest speaker  Michael Rossi. 

Michael Rossi is Elizabeth’s nephew and is the Marketing Manager for The Bend Motorsport Park 

and took on the job in March 2018 just weeks before the Venue formallly opened.  

 Michael has 15 + years marketing and advertising experience, specialising in sport an automotive 

sectors, including time with Adelaide United Sports Club, Hyundai Australia and BMW. Tonight he 

will speak on the latest developments at The Bend Motorsport Park. 

 

Michael said it was a pleasure to speak on The Bend  Motorsport Park at Tailem Bend.  It was 

his job to explain what The Bend was all about and encourage members to try it out and visit to see 

what it has to offer.  He showed a photo of his two young daughters at the track on toy cars  . One 

loves all the cars and the other says it’s too noisy. When the opportunity came up to get involved with 

the Marketing of The Bend it was something he couldn’t resist.  The Bend Motorsport Park is an 

award winning, state of the art, world-class motorsport facility, with a range of event spaces and 

exhilarating experiences suitable for 20 to 200+ guests. The investment is + $ 110 million of private 

https://www.thebend.com.au/bend-motorsport-park
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money , with State and Federal support as well. It’s a 750 Ha site and is at the intersecton of the 

Mallee and Dukes Hwy and one hour from the bottom of the freeway and it is definitely worth the 

drive. Construction began in November  2016 and opened to the public in 2018,  It was 95% 

constructed by SA companies and 100% Australian.  Developed and primarily funded by the 

Peregrine Corporation ( OTR )  South Australia’s largest private company, owned by the Shahin 

family. 

Th precincts still to come are a Drag Strip , an airsrtrip , a Business park and a Community 

Developmemt.  We recently had the Supercarsa few weeks ago. We had just  3 weeks to prepare for it 

that would normally take 6 months, but thanks to Covid  the  opportunity came our way and we were 

able to make the most of it and it was a fantastic event for all involved. There is motorcycle racing, 

local grass roots racing and all sorts and it is only going to get bigger and it is our intention to get the 

best events in Australia and in fact the world. The racetrack has been built to handle that.  For 

Business you don’t need to be in cars to to come and enjoy what the venue has to offer. As part of our 

mission our job is not to just promote The Bend  but to promote Tailem Bend , the local region, the 

Murray River Lakes and Coorong  to the World. Thanks to the Bend there has been a significant 

amount of development. Eg Out of the Super Car Event  Hotels & accomadation  within a 50-100Km 

radius of The Bend were  fully booked. That is doing great things within the Region, with Mum & 

Dad businesses , entrepreneurs, property investors  who have taken a gamble  on Tailem Bend as a 

result of The Bend Motorsport Park and it is already starting to pay off. 

 Michael showed a presentation of what The Bend has to offer and are certainly  fully open for 

business . This includes a 4WD park , a Rally section, A Big4 Holiday Park , a full motor racing 

circuit,stadium circuit ( for gocart ,drifting and rally cross). We have a 100 room Hotel  uniquely on 

Pit Lane. 

 The track has certainly put SA and The Bend  on the World Stage. There are mutiple configurations . 

On the first Super Car Event event they had  over 50,000 people over 3 days it was extroardinary.  

There are some stunning cars in the Hotel foyer Welcome Centre that are on display seven days a 

week – everything from Brock race cars , classics, modern day supercars , effectively a museum .  

You never know what you will see when you come for a visit or for a coffee , lunch or dinner or stay 

the night.  Such is the size of  The Bend project not only can you race cars and people can bring their 

own cars  but we are also going to sell cars. But not just any old cars  , but the best cars you can buy. 

For instance there is a McClaren their at the moment price tag $2.75 mill and Michael said he would 

love to sell it to a Rotarian.  

 It is not all about fun as they do offer Corporate experiences and even bookings for upcoming  

Christmas parties where you can stay the night and relax afterwards and not rush to drive home.  

 Hotel rates are reasonable , especially out side of 

events . There is an great restaurant in the Hotel but 

due to covid restrictions is only  open Thursdays to 

Sunday.  Michael spoke on other aspects of The 

Bend. It is family friendly, there are track days for 

beginners, a training program for young 

drivers,driver and ride experiences ,there are 

memberships available, you can buy gift vouchers 

for different events and experiences, and so much 

more……  

 

< Picture of Michael Rossi at The Bend with his 

father Carman Rossi. 

 

 

At the conclusion of his talk  Michel answered any questions and was thanked by President Vince for 

his amazing presentation and sharing with us this  exciting world class project that everyone should 

visit and be proud of. 
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CLUB NOTICE BOARD-Latest on Top 
 

     RYLA and RYPEN are currently open to expressions of interest. 

 

Rotary Youth Leadership Award (RYLA) 
RYLA provides 18-25 year olds the opportunity for young people to make a lot of new friends. It 

challenges them but is a lot of fun.  

 

When? Thurs 22-Wed 28 April 2021 

 

The week incorporates guest speakers, a diverse array of topics including public speaking, conflict 

resolution, ethics, living your passions, goal setting, self-defence, volunteering & leadership. 

 

If you know anyone who might be interested, please forward to them this RYLA EOI link : 

https://rotary9510.typeform.com/to/iOvOV4jd 

 

Rotary Youth Program of Enrichment (RYPEN) RYPEN provides a group of young people aged 14-

17 an opportunity to develop valuable leadership skills.  

 

When? Fri 23-Mon 26 April 2021 

 

This weekend long program provides participants the opportunity to engage with like-minded people, 

while having fun and learning new skills in areas such as problem solving and public speaking.  

 

If you know anyone who might be interested, please email their name, email address and mailing address 

to: 

rypen@rotary9510.org          

Thank you.  

Maria Figg Youth Committee  

 
The 1st July 2020-30th June 2021 Club Memberships are now due. 

The Subs are $230 for 12 months membership till EOFY 2021. 

This can either be paid in full or in two 6 monthly installments of $115 

Payment can be done with Jane at the meetings, either with cash or EFT (note a 1.10% surcharge). 

If paying by Bank Transfer – Please add your Name etc “ J.Citizen-Subs “ so Jane knows who has 

made the payment & for what. 

 Bank Details for Direct Debit are (Bank SA)     BSB:   105-069           ACC:  276 544 240       

Thank you -Jane Gascoigne (Treasurer) 0419 829 976 Eml: candjgascoigne@bigpond.com 

 

 Department of Human Services, SA Government Screening checks - Working with Children 

Given our Club's desire to get involved with Earlyact and Interact at our local schools, it would be 

worthwhile for Rotarians to consider applying for a Working with Children screening clearance. 

 As a volunteer, you can apply online for the clearance at the following address and it is free to do so. 

https://screening.sa.gov.au/applications 

 Veronica Dottore - Entertainment Books are  available  through the club. 

For Adelaide region it is $69.99 

For Multi City it  is $119.99 for 21 cities in Australia, New Zealand & Bali. 

All “books “purchased will last 12 months plus 2 months bonus. 

You can share this purchase with 5 devices. What a bargain. 

Please share this link below with families & friends. 

So to purchase just go to https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/161v645 

           “Thank you for your support. “ Veronica 

https://rotary9510.typeform.com/to/iOvOV4jd
mailto:rypen@rotary9510.org
mailto:candjgascoigne@bigpond.com
https://screening.sa.gov.au/applications
https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/161v645
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Have you considered providing the Secretary with optional contact details for your partners or 

next of kin  ? 

ie. if  your  partners  wish to receive  their own copy of Club communications (eg newsletter or 

partner related notices) or  next of kin contact  details so to enable the Club  to provide  support and to 

maintain on going contact with all Rotarians and families . This is particularly relevant for our 

members who are now living on their own . 

Please visit and explore the new Club Runner website here https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099   
Once you logon you can check that your personal information is correct and you can easily update it. 

The site is a a great resource & promotion tool  for all Club & Rotary Information.  If you are not sure 

of your login name or password, please send me an email so that I can, if necessary, reset your 

password and provide you with login details.   

Our traditional website is here http://www.rotarynews.info/club3751  and managed so well  by 

webmaster Margaret but  this will be  transitioned gradually overtime to the  clubunner site. 

 
  Club History- for copies of any club photos/info etc, please provide the Secretary with a USB greater 

than 12GB together with a Gold Pot donation and she will happily copy them for you. 

 Club Wine for sale -Please contact Jim Silvestri 0417 802 021 to order. TBA 

 Vocational Committee always seeking nominations for Pride of Workmanship and Business 

excellence Awards. Please contact Jeff Blanco for any ideas/suggestions/nominations.

 

        Possum’s Page   (Gd’Day Possums –this is your page-contributions welcome)  

 
 

Roses are in flower so why not make some homemade Rose Syrup ?. 

Recipe Here https://www.archanaskitchen.com/homemade-rose-syrup-

recipe  
The Homemade Rose Syrup Recipe is a simple recipe with no additives, coloring or 

preservatives. The rose syrup is made from fresh rose petals, that are dried and then made 

into a syrup by boiling it in water. You can also use a store dried petals to make the rose 

syrup.The Rose Syrup can be used in Ice creams, Milkshakes or Juices or even made into 

the classic Rose Milk for summers. 

 

Cuisine: Indian Equipment’s Used: Preethi Blue Leaf Mixer Grinder, Saucepan With Handle (Tea/Sauces) 

Prep in 15 M ; Cooks in 20 M  ; Makes: 200 ml Servings 

 

Ingredients 

1/2 cup Rose Petals , dried red rose petals 

2 cups Water 

1 Cloves (Laung) 

1-1/2 cups Sugar 

How to make How to Make Homemade Rose Syrup Recipe 

To begin making the homemade rose syrup recipe, we will first clean and dry the fresh rose petals. Skip the 

following process if you are using store bought dried rose petals. 

 

If they are fresh petals then clean rose petals in running water. Dry the rose petals completely and place them on kitchen paper 

towels. We will dry the rose petals in room temperature on the paper towels. The process of drying will take a couple of days. 

After a couple of days, you will notice the rose petals have become crisp and dry. When you touch them they will break apart. 

 

Once the petals are dry, we are ready to make the rose syrup. If you bought the store bought petals you can use it at this stage. 

 

Boil the water in a saucepan. Place the petals in a glass bowl and pour the boiled water on top of the petals, stir for a few 

seconds. Allow the rose petals to rest in the water until the water cools down. Once the petals cool down, refrigerate the petals 

and water filled bowl for 12 to 15 hours. 

 

Next day, strain the water into a saucepan (your rose water will be dark red). Place the saucepan on medium heat. Add the 

sugar and clove to the rose water. Keep stirring to dissolve the sugar. As it heats up you will the water frothing on the top. 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099
http://www.rotarynews.info/club3751
https://www.archanaskitchen.com/homemade-rose-syrup-recipe
https://www.archanaskitchen.com/homemade-rose-syrup-recipe


Page 8 of 12 

 

 

Gradually the foam will go away as the water begins to boil. Once the water begins to boil, turn the heat to low and simmer for 

10 minutes and turn off the heat. 

 

Allow the Rose Syrup to cool completely. The syrup will thicken as it cools down. 

 

The Rose Syrup is now ready to be used in Ice creams, Milkshakes or Juices or even the classic Rose Milk. You can store the 

Rose Syrup in a glass bottle and refrigerate it for at least 2 months. 

 
JESSICA’s CORNER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Fines session by Sgt Brad Any fines/dirt please call/text  Brad on 0418 833 286 

adeltoys@bigpond.net.au; 

Tony L “Great to see you back. Can you see us? “( Tony recently had an eye op)  ;Alyssa went 

to a garden party & fell into the beautiful manicured garden bed ; Anyone who didn’t support 

Port in the Prelim Final; Aaron & his beach towel..; Bathurst Holden fans; Stan and the incident with 

his circumcised toe …. 

 
Welfare officer’s (Almoner) Report Denise Dinham ph. 8337 8096 or denise.dinham@gmail.com 

o I contacted Charter Member, Reg Neale this week & he is well. 

o Des Collinson is recovering from treatment & is to have a scan this week. 

o Stan McPhee is to undergo more extensive tests for bowel cancer & his legs.   For all those who 

are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this column your Rotary 

family are sincerely thinking of you and your loved ones as your welfare and health are of 

concern to us all. May you get better soon. 

 
Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences – till next Mtg Mon 12 Oct   

 Birthdays-Members: Mary L (20 Oct) , Susan H (22 Oct) 

 Birthdays-Partners: Dorothy B (21 Oct),Eddie G (26 Oct)  

  Induction Anniversaries: NA 

 Leave of Absence Register: Mary L till Jan 2021 ; Ralph H  12/10/20-6/11/20 ;Dean Fleming-

September and October

mailto:adeltoys@bigpond.net.au
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/denise.dinham@gmail.com
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Diary Dates & Notices 

 
  Every Tuesday at the Shed:  A great social event for all members and partners and the 

backbone of our fundraising. Note Shed sales are generally the last Saturday of the month except 

as shown in red italics :- 31st October( same day as Hawker & Beyond Drought Muster) ,28th 

November,19th December 2020. 

 

 Classics on the Park –New Date  Sunday March 28th  2021  

Next meeting at Jeff Blanco’s Wed  4 Nov 7pm for 7:30pm ph 0418 807 040 

 

 Saturday Oct 24 -World Polio Day – Ute Rally starts in Alice Springs ( see flyer)  

 

 Saturday 31 Oct 2020- Drought Muster at Hawker (RAWCS) –organised by Mal & Val. 

Helpers needed and any donations for the raffle table welcomed. 

If you need accommodation there is the Hawker Caravan Park > Ph John 08 8648 4006 

“It is within walking distance to everywhere.” 

 

 Saturday, 31st October 2020 at 5.00 pm. END POLIO NOW MOVIE FUNDRAISER 

I AM WOMAN on the BIG screen. The Regal Theatre 275 Kensington Rd, Kensington 

Park SA 5068 on Saturday, 31st October 2020 at 5.00 pm.  The early timeslot gives ample 

opportunity to go out to dinner following the movie. This is a fundraising event for the End 

Polio Now Campaign, but will also be a great opportunity to get together. 

Profits from ticket sales will go to your Rotary Club’s End Polio Rotary Foundation 

Contributions. 

Tickets can be obtained by contacting D9510 Foundation Committee Chair Marie-Louise Lees by 

email: FoundationChair@Rotary9510.org or by Phone 0408 134 363   

 

 Wednesday  4 Nov – Rotary Foundation Dinner –San Giorgio Club-TBA 

 

 Wednesday 4  Nov- Classics on the Park committee mtg 7pm-7:30pm at Jeff Blanco’s 

 

Saturday 14 November 10am-1pm -Working Bee at Paradise Primary School – see Nikki  

 

Saturday 21 November- Porchetta night –Fellowship Committee .Volunteers and 

Donations of Raffle prizes and Wine needed. Contact Frank Augello. 

 

 Monday 30th November a visit to Fine Foods at Newton for $25 ahead. Our first visit there last 

year was a great night. TBA 

 

o Wednesday 17 March 2021-  Rotary Youth Driver Awareness to be held at the ARC . 

Volunteers needed . Please contact Brad Silby . Youth Committee. 

 

 Monday 29 March 2021- Mock Wedding -  

 

 12-16 June 2021 R I Convention Taipie-  

 
Meeting Stats                (Gold Pot –goes to Herd of Hope)   

Attendance:  

87 % approx. 

                       

Gold Pot:    

$40.15 

 

Sergeant: 

  $40.85 

 

            Raffle:   

            $48 

https://www.endpolio.org/world-polio-day
mailto:FoundationChair@Rotary9510.org
https://herdofhope.com.au/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
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 Thought for the Week    

If you bite off more than you can chew, 

Chew like bloody hell !           Peter Brock   

 

Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions,missing links,or if  not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know.If anyone has any 

contributions to make to the newsletter,please catch up  on meeting night or email me with your  content. Electronic format is 

preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping .   Rotary  E clubs Link     

 

There are two exciting events currently planned to 

support End Polio Now, which I would like to 

commend to you.  

END POLIO NOW MOVIE FUNDRAISER 

The Rotary Foundation has negotiated for Rotarians, 

their families, and friends to exclusively see the movie I AM WOMAN on the BIG screen. This will be 

your only opportunity to see the film at the cinema.  

This fabulous movie will be showing at The Regal Theatre 275 Kensington Rd, Kensington Park SA 

5068 on Saturday, 31st October 2020 at 5.00 pm.  The early timeslot gives ample opportunity to go out 

to dinner following the movie.This is a fundraising event for the End Polio Now Campaign, but will also 

be a great opportunity to get together. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Peter_Brock
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/welcome/


Page 11 of 12 

 

 

Profits from ticket sales will go to your Rotary Club’s End Polio Rotary 

Foundation Contributions. 

Tickets can be obtained by contacting D9510 Foundation Committee 

Chair Marie-Louise Lees by 

email: FoundationChair@Rotary9510.org or by Phone 0408 134 363   

This will be an absolutely fabulous get together and it would be great if 

you showed your presence there. When Rotarians come together for a 

cause greater than themselves – to bring hope to others – good things 

happen. 

 END POLIO NOW UTE RELAY-Begins Sat Oct 24 Alice Springs & 

concludes in Adelaide Dec19 

Under the guidance of PDG Bob Cooper, and with great support from 

Area Governors and clubs, the Rotary End Polio Now Ute Relay is really 

taking shape. Clubs will shortly receive raffle tickets supporting the Ute 

Relay and a poster to help promote the event. (see attachment) 

 

 

   

 

  

mailto:FoundationChair@Rotary9510.org


Page 12 of 12 

 

 

 

 


